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Federal Government Temporarily Funded Until February 8, 2018 
On Monday, January 22, 2018 the U.S. Senate finally agreed via a continuing resolution to 

fund the federal government, including the National Flood Insurance Program, until February 8, 2018.  
The House concurred and the resolution is on its way to President Trump for signature.  Reports 
indicate the president will sign the continuing resolution.  We will keep BCG members apprised of 
further congressional action.  In the meantime, contact Stephanie Shea at SShea@ABLawyers.com 
with questions concerning the NFIP.   
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